
Your monthly news & updates
TCF Names Sherry Lee and Victoria Young to Board of Trustees

As part of our strategic plan to expand our Board of Trustees, The Center Foundation (TCF) is delighted
to announce that community members Sherry Lee and Victoria Young (pictured below) have joined
the organization as our newest Trustees to help advance our mission. Welcome additions to the
Board, Lee and Young bring with them both robust experience in nonprofits, as well as marketing and
sales respectively.

Sherry Lee is a senior marketing
communications professional with 20 plus years’
experience developing and executing strategy for
corporations and nonprofit organizations.

Her career has spanned three continents as: a
respected business journalist for The Wall Street
Journal Europe and The Economist Group; a
senior-level marketing communications
professional covering 20 countries for
Pricewaterhouse Coopers; and a passionate
advocate for women and children for nonprofit
organizations including serving as Board Vice
President for an AIDS orphanage in Brazil, a
Peace Corps volunteer in Paraguay, and a United
Way houseparent in Atlanta, GA.

Sherry is multilingual, adept at building
consensus in complex organizations, and enjoys
mentoring.

Victoria Young spent her career as an
international financial markets professional with
various large banks in the Mid-Atlantic region,
both in senior sales and management positions.
She received her BA from the University of
Michigan and her MBA from Case Western
Reserve University.

She also served as a board member for the
Support Center for Child Advocates and
DoughMain Education Foundation, and
volunteers at The Women’s Resource Center,
Providence Animal Shelter, and the Animal
Rescue League of Berks.

Currently, Victoria advises women in personal
and career matters through her coaching
business, The Peace Loop. A long-time resident
of Media, PA, Victoria has served as a mentor in
The Center Foundation's WomenCare® program
since 2017.

http://www.thecenterfoundation.org/index.php/
http://www.thecenterfoundation.org/about/board-of-trustees/
http://www.thepeaceloop.com
http://www.thecenterfoundation.org/womencare/


Share Your TCF Volunteer Story This National Volunteer Month

Dedicated as National Volunteer Month, the month of April will
honor volunteers in communities across the nation and The
Center Foundation is no exception.

We would love to hear your volunteer story! Invaluable to our
mission, TCF mentors devote their time as volunteers to their
mentees with longtime supporters providing immeasurable
assistance to staff and the organization throughout the year.

Send us your most memorable volunteer story and/or your favorite photo volunteering for TCF by
emailing Executive Director Kim Yacoubian at Kim@TheCF.org.

We will then share your inspirational story on our Facebook page this month, so everyone can learn
from your example the importance of giving back to the community.

Please visit our website for more information on how you can harness your time and talents as a
volunteer for The Center Foundation.

Like Us on Facebook Donate Now

Thank you for your continued support of The Center Foundation!
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